The funds raised from the sale of a postage stamp commemorating the heroes of Sept. 11 are now available to relatives of emergency workers killed in the line of duty. "We created the 9/11 Heroes Stamp, not only to honor those men and women who rushed in to help on the fateful day but to provide help to those who were forever impacted by their brave actions," Senator Hillary Clinton (D-N.Y.) is quoted in a recent NY Daily News article. http://www.voicesofsept11.org/artman/publish/Ground_Zero/article_002286.php

The stamp, which features the image of three firefighters raising a flag amid the devastation of Ground Zero, sold for 45 cents, 8 cents above the normal cost of a first-class stamp. The difference created the fund. Proceeds from the sales of the stamp, issued in June 2002 and discontinued on Dec. 31, 2004, totaled $10.5 million. Families of emergency personnel killed or permanently disabled while serving in the line of duty on 9/11 are eligible for funds. Applications are available on the Fund’s FEMA website www.usfa.fema.gov or by calling (866) 887-9107. Officials said all applications must be received by April 3. So be sure to act quickly to ensure your family gets the support it deserves.
